

Fwd: Community Services Board

From: Joseph Whalen

Date: April 9, 2015 at 7:41:04 AM EDT

To: Meredith Nadeau <mnadeau@capeelizabethschools.org>

Subject: Community Services Board

Hello Meredith,

My name is Joe Whalen and I am interested in becoming a member of the community services advisory board.

I have been a resident of Cape for 12 years and have 2 daughters in the school system;

I have been an active volunteer with community services through the years.

My professional career includes 25 years with Morgan Stanley in investment management, and for the past 6 years I have run a training and consulting firm focused on leadership development and executive team consulting.

Best,

Joe Whalen